First Gr

Dear Parents,

To make things easier for the next school year, I have decided to purchase
the majority of the First Grade school supplies for you! This way, your
child will have everything they need on the first day of school. By buying
in bulk, I hope to save you both time and money. Additionally, I will label
and organize all the supplies, so they will be ready to use on the first day!

**Please bring the following supplies on August 29th, 2024 which is the Welcome
Back Picnic and School Supply Drop Off Night.

e $40 cash or Venmo @DispenzajJord (NO CHECKS)

e $8 cash or Venmo for our weekly Scholastic & Science Spin
* An art smock or oversized t-shirt (labeled)

 2Take home folders - any color, any design

¢ 1hard case pencil box

* 3 containers of Clorox wipes

* 4boxes of tissues

e 5 containers of Play-Doh (labeled)

* 1popit fidget toy (labeled)

o 1water bottle with lid and protected auto spout/ straw
» Headphones (not wireless)

¥*Optional supply request from Gym, Art, Music & Tech- tissues and wipes
Thank you for your cooperation! I hope this will alleviate some back to school stress!

Enjoy your much deserved summer break and I cannot wait to meet you all this Fall!
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